
Albany Township Minutes
May 9, 2017

The Town Board met at the Town Hall with all members present.  The Pledge of Allegiance was shared.  
Proof of posting in three places, published and on the website.  Minutes of the last meeting were read 
and approved.

Treasurer’s Report:   The Treasurer reported $82,519.45 in Checking; $189,684.77 in Savings; $10,020.69
in the Reassessment Fund; $20,035.00 in the Machinery Fund and $73,669.18 in the Building Fund.  
Lottery Credit of $7,162.13 was received.  Funds transferred by check are $2500.00 to the Reassessment
Fund, $2500.00 to the Building Fund and $5,000.00 to the Machinery Fund.  An update on vouchers, etc.
was given.  No action taken.  A motion was made by Spangler and seconded by Krupke to approve the 
Treasurer’s report as presented.  Motion carried 3-0.

Public Input:  Gus Harvel was present to have papers signed for the sale of a 3 acre lot.  Motion made by 
Spangler  and seconded by Krupke to approve the CSM as shown with contingencies shown  and to have 
the lot remain in age zoning.  Motion carried 3-0.  

Website:  OK.

Roads and Driveway Permits:   Alex from the Green County Highway Shop was present to go over the 
roads that need work this year and the cost of each project.  No decision was made at this time.  A 
culvert on Hammer Rd needs extension and will be done.  Highway 59 will be redone this year.  

Plan Commission:  Randy Bump was present regarding paperwork roads turned over to the Township 
from Dunphy’s .  Forms need to be filled out to show Department of Transportation that the Township 
owns these roads.  Discussion on Sugar River Estates changes to be made.  Also on the internet tower on
Crabtree land that Harvey Kopp owns.

Building Inspector:  One final permit and two small permits.

Insurance:  Standard Insurance bill paid and changes made.

Library:  There is no replacement for John Hlavachek.  They are working on a strategic plan.

Recycling:  No report.

Other Business:  Robb Spangler to be on the Library and Recycling Committees.  Ron Krupke to be on the
Police and Fire and Recycling Committees.  Abel Schultz to be on the Plan Commission.  Open book to be
May 26 from 5:00-7:00 p.m.  Board of Review to be on June 2 from 9:00 a.m. to at least 11:00 a.m. 
The next regular Board meeting will be June 13.  



Payment of Bills:  A motion was made by Spangler and seconded by Krupke to approve the bills as 
presented.  Motion carried 3-0.

Adjournment:  A motion was made by Spangler and seconded by Krupke to adjourn the meeting.  
Motion carried 3-0.

Bonnie Zee
Clerk

 


